UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT
FOR THE
NORTHERN DISTRICT OF NEW YORK

ADMINISTRATIVE ORDER 18-04

As a unit of the District Court pursuant to 28 U.S.C. § 15, the United States
Bankruptcy Court and Clerk’s Office will be closed on Monday, December 31, 2018,

in accord with the announced closure of the District Court on that date.

So Ordered.

Dated: December 7, 2018 h\ ,Q/, A

Syracuse, New York Margaret Cangilds-Ruiz
Chief U.S. Bankruptcy Judge




